IMPORTANT NOTICE

PLEASE READ CAREFULLY

PREMIUM PAYMENT EXTENSION

On April 9, 2020 Governor Murphy issued Executive Order 123 that addressed several issues
regarding policy premium payments and cancellations for non -payment of premium. The
Department of Banking and Insurance on April 10, 2020 issued Bulletin No. 20-15 that
specifically addressed all insurers transacting property and casualty insurance in the state.

In compliance with the Executive Order and Bulletin 20-15 the New Jersey Insurance
Underwriting Association will extend the premium payment grace period for 90 days if you
are experiencing a financial hardship due to the Covid -19 pandemic. This extension applies
to all renewal payments, installment payments, and additional premium endorsement
payments.

If you elect the NJ emergency grace period:
You chose when to start the grace period-either April 1 or May 1,2020.

We will not cancel any policy for non-payment of premium during the 90 day emergency
grace period.

We will continue to pay claims during the 90 day grace period.

Premiums due but not paid during the 90 day period will be billed in 12 equal installments
following the 90 day emergency period. Late fees will not be charged or interest on the
amounts. The Association does not report information to credit agencies.

Please contact our customer service team at 973-622-3838 to review your policy.

Please use our website, www.njiua.org, when making a payment. Select the “Make a
Payment” tab where you can pay by credit card or check.



http://www.njiua.org/

